Michael Kent December 25, 2017
Contra Costa County Hazard Materials Commission
597 Center Ave., Suite 200

Martinez, California 94553

Communities for a safe environment nominate Ralph Sattler to represent us as a
Commissioner on the Contra Costa Hazard Materials Commission. Ralph has
served as a commissioner for over 10 years.

Ralph is also active as a member of the SHELL and ECO Services CAPS. He is a
member of the Board of Directors of CAER.

sincerely,

Martinez, CA 94553
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